
School Committee 

8/17/22 

Minutes 
 

 

A meeting of the Wayland School Committee was held on Wednesday, August 17th at the Wylie Inn & 
Conference Center at Endicott College in Beverly, Massachusetts. 

 
Attendees:   

Chris Ryan, Chair 
Jeanne Downs 
Jess Polizzotti  
 
Not Attending: 
Ellen Grieco, Vice Chair 
Erin Gibbons 
 
 
Chris Ryan called the meeting to order at 4:30 pm. 
 

1. Attend the Administrative Retreat 

The School Committee joined the Administrative Council members for dinner as part of their 

Administrative Retreat.  Members were spread between multiple tables and discussions included 

summer activities and the upcoming school year. 

 

2. Adjournment 

Upon a motion made by Chris Ryan and seconded by Jeanne Downs., the School Committee voted 
unanimously (3-0) to adjourn at 7:45 pm.   
   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Jeanne Downs 
 
 
 
 
 


